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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

Subject: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3 
Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2 
Additional Information Concerning Generic Letter 98-01, Supplement 1, "Year 

2000 Readiness of Computer Systems at Nuclear Power Plants" 

References: 1) Letter from J. J. Hagan (PECO Energy Company) to U. S. Nuclear 

Regulatory Commission, dated September 30, 1999 

2) Letter from B. C. Buckley (U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission) to J. A.  

Hutton (PECO Energy Company), dated September 22, 1999 

3) Letter from J. J. Hagan (PECO Energy Company) to U. S. Nuclear 

Regulatory Commission, dated June 30, 1999 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

In the Reference 2 letter, PECO Energy Company was requested to notify the U. S. Nuclear 

Regulatory Commission of the completion of remediation efforts for the remaining systems 

associated with our response to Generic Letter (GL) 98-01, Supplement 1, "Year 2000 Readiness 

of Computer Systems at Nuclear Power Plants," dated January 14, 1999, for Peach Bottom 

Atomic Power Station (PBAPS), Units 2 and 3.  

The Reference 3 letter provided our response to GL 98-01, Supplement 1. Attachment A to the 

Reference 3 letter contained a list of systems which required remediation subsequent to our 

response. In the Reference 1 letter, PECO Energy Company notified the U. S. Nuclear 

Regulatory Commission that the 3D Monicore System at PBAPS, Units 2 and 3, and the 3D 

Monicore/Plant Monitoring System at LGS, Unit 2, have been completed, ahead of schedule.
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Accordingly, as identified in Attachment A, remediation efforts associated with the Turbine 
Vibration Monitor and Digital Feedwater System have been completed for PBAPS, Unit 3. This 

completes the remediation of the systems necessary to achieve year 2000 readiness in 
accordance with GL 98-01, Supplement 1.  

If you have any questions, please contact us.  

Very truly yours, 

Joseph J.cHa(anaga 

Senior Vice President 
Nuclear Operations 

cc: H. J. Miller, Administrator, Region I, USNRC 
A. C. McMurtray, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, PBAPS 
A. L. Burritt, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, LGS 
Jim Davis, Nuclear Energy Institute, Washington, D. C.
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Attachment A 

Updated Status of Systems to Achieve Year 2000 Readiness

SYSTEM DESCRIBE IMPACT SCHEDULE FOR PLANT COMPLETION 

Digital Feedwater Needed for continued plant Remediation completed PBAPS, 
System operations. on October 27, 1999 Unit 3 

3D Monicore Needed for startup and Remediation completed on PBAPS, 
continued long-term plant September 27, 1999 Units 2 & 
operations. 3 

Plant Monitoring Needed for startup and Remediation completed on LGS, 
System/3D continued long-term plant September 24, 1999 Unit 2 
Monicore operations.  

Turbine Vibration Required for the protection of Remediation completed PBAPS, 
Monitor the reactor feed pump and on October 27, 1999 Unit 3 

turbine system.


